STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ¢ TTY (360) 586-8203

VIA US MAIL AND E-MAIL
February 15, 2013

Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc.
Richard Asche, President

PO Box 1255

Port Orchard, WA 98366

RE: Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement #121
Dear Mr. Asche:

Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc., (company), has filed with the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (commission) a filing described as “Special Fuel Surcharge
Supplement No. 1217 containing a request for Less than Statutory Notice with an effective date of
February 19, 2013.

Commission Order 02 in Docket A-042090 requires that the requested effective date be “at least
three business days after the date the request is received.”

The filing was received on February 15, 2013, which does not allow for the required three
business days. Also, the filing did not contain the required fuel invoice supporting documents.
Therefore this filing is rejected in its entirety.

The current fuel surcharge supplement in Docket TC-130059 will expire
February 18, 2013, which means no fuel surcharge will be in effect February 19 and 20.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mike Young at
myoung(@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1155.

Sincerely,

> I

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary
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